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Smart Watches

Important Dates

Parent Meeting

There is  a lot of news to share this
week! Well done to Reception, who
have completed their first week of
full time schooling!

We have seen an increasing
number of children wearing
fitbits or other smart watches.
Please keep these at home - we
do not want such expensive
equipment being at such a high
risk of being lost or damaged.
Thank you!

4th October, 10am & 2pm
10th October, 5.30pm
12th October, 10am & 2pm

Friday 10th November
Friday 8th December

Monday 4th September
Monday 8th January
Monday 8th April
Monday 17th June
Monday 22nd July

Open days for Nursery/Reception 2024

Meet the Head Teacher
Thursday 5th October, 5.30-6.30pm

Parents’ Evenings
17th & 18th October: Nursery to Year 2
24th & 25th October: Y3-Y6

Half Term
30th October - 3rd November

Flu Vaccinations

INSET Days 2023-2024

Before & After School Clubs
Wow! What an overwhelming response we
had! Make sure you read the letter from
Premier Education so that you can sign up
to clubs:
http://www.premier-education.com/ 

We used last week’s forms to offer the
most popular options for each year group.
These will change after Christmas.

Parking & Driving
The parking around school remains
an issue for our residents. Some
parents/carers are driving too fast
and then blocking drives, stopping
the residents from being able to get
out. 

Please stop and think - imagine
how you would feel if you hurt
someone or if you stopped
someone being able to get out to a
hospital appointment, job interview,
etc. Please be a good role model to
your children.

I will be holding a welcome
meeting for parents and carers
on Thursday 5th October at
5.30pm. To book a place, please
use this link: 
https://manorprimaryschool.sch
oolcloud.co.uk/


